           VILLAGE LODGE NO. 315 F. & A.M.
                                                     JANUARY 2012


     BIRTHDAYS

Bert Claro		3
Clarence Pendleton	8
Rochard Otis		9
Jodel Jampayas		12
Carl Epstein		17
James Rogers		21
Otis Bodiford		26
Robert Waters		28

A NEW CALENDAR

Though each of us start this special day in different months and days during the year. We wish to recognize those brothers who start the year with the opportunity to “make a difference” to those they come in contact with in the calendar year before them.

And as they complete the calendar year and once again approach the new birth date, they can reflect upon the great strides that they have made. Of course the rest of us, who have birthdays in the future, will also have the same opportunities. So, let’s congratulate each other, as we all work together in the year ahead.

         EXCUSES

Not enough time, too busy at work, it’s boring, joined another club, can’t afford dues, just not interested to attend Lodge  functions.

    ELECTION OF 
        OFFICERS
Congratulations to the newly elected  and appointed Officers for the  ensuing year. These Officers will be installed at our Open installation which is to take place on Saturday, January 7th at 7:30 P.M. Dinner will be served at 6:30 P.M. All are welcome. Those elected to serve:
Worshipful Master
  Theodore Sharon.
Senior Warden
      Pablo Marcos, PM
Junior Warden
      Rafael Alba
Treasurer
      James Gregory Jr. PM
Secretary
      Robert Rose, PDDGM
Those appointed:
Chaplain	
       Eduardo BrandaoPDDGM
 Marshal
       Charles McCarty PM
Senior Deacon
       Fernando Sosa
Junior Deacon
       Ivan Heredia
Senior Steward
       Brian Kantor
Junior Steward
       Joseph Falco
Tyler
      John Leisenring

We look forward to seeing you at the Installation and  your support of the Officers during the upcoming year.


    ANNIVERSARIES

David Greenhouse	2010
John Hay Jr.		1971
William Kessler		1963
Derick Willis		1985
    Alfred Johns Lodge 1719
    Scottish Constitution

   CHANGE EFFECT

We have many definitions to describe our “Anniversary”. Many would say that it is a day of remembrance. One assigned to a particular purpose or observance. Though we all can remember many to chose from, have we ever given much thought to that time when we received “ more light”? As we recall, it was a day that possibly changed our lives forever.
Happy remembrances.

   APPRECIATION

As we began our restoration projects this year, and continue on into the upcoming year, the Lodge wishes to thank you for your financial as well as your physical  support, as we work together to implement these programs. We are pleased to see the financial support in our voluntary building maintenance fund, as well as the response to our special appeal programs. Thank you.
 


      
